
The 

Photographer 
is coming 

          Monday 4th 
             October 
                        for Individual Photographs 
 

                                            
 
 
Unfortunately, this year we are unable to have your other 
children into school for family shots.  We will take  
Photographs of siblings who attend Northfield together.      
 
Although Year 1 have dance during the afternoon please  
can they come in their uniform for the photographs.          
                                   
                                      Many thanks. 
 


